
 
 

 

 

NAR Building COVID-19 Safety Protocols for On-site Meetings & Events 

 
We are excited to welcome you to our office and taking every precaution necessary to ensure 

your travel is met within a safe environment for all. 

 
NAR is committed to maintaining a healthy atmosphere for all meeting attendees and in 
an abundance of caution, has implemented the following safety protocols. 

 

Provide proof of vaccination (Pfizer, Moderna or Johnson & Johnson are 

accepted) OR provide proof of a negative COVID-19 test within 72 hours of your visit. If 

you are unable to find a COVID-19 test in your area, we will provide one for you and 

will have delivered directly to your hotel room upon arrival. 

 

There will be no on-site testing at NAR buildings 
 

You may e-mail the required documentation (proof of vaccination or a negative 

COVID-19 test) directly to status@nar.realtor no later than (insert due date). Your 

Information will be kept strictly confidential and not shared with anyone outside of 

our building security. 
 

Once you enter the NAR Building, masks are required for all attendees at all times, 

regardless of vaccination status, except when actively eating or drinking. 
 

We will make every attempt to maintain social distancing throughout our meeting 

environment whenever space allows. 
 

Meal service protocols will be modified to promote attendee safety, as required  

 
Please feel free to reach out with any additional questions or concerns.  
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